Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

From: Collins, Richard G (LegHall)
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 9:14 PM
To: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)
Subject: Comment on offshore wind
Tom,

My opinion on offshore wind is simple. If it can compete on an equal footing, with no government-mandated
or other subsidies, and with pricing decided by natural market forces, more power to it. (pun intended) If
that's not possible, it would be ridiculous to build it under any circumstances.

Delaware has suffered from artificial green mandates long enough. At the very least, we can't do any more
until the Bloom fiasco is over with.

Representative Rich Collins



